
Submitter: Louise Nardi 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

Measure: HB3459 

I OPPOSE HB 3459. 

 

Passage of this bill is unjust and would increase utility costs for everyone else who 

pays their bills.  Other low-income and fixed-income citizens who are paying their bills 

would now have an undue burden placed upon them.   

 

Utility companies will “not” absorb the cost of those not paying their bill. Utility 

companies will pass their cost onto all of us paying customers causing us to pay 

higher rates for those who pay nothing.  There are programs already in place 

designed to assist those that are truly in need. 

 

I urge a strong NO vote for HB 3459.  


